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Brussels,

Dear !

I would like to thank you for your congratulatory letter on the occasion of my appointment as
European Commissioner for Health and Food Safety and express my gratitude for your

support.

The Farm to Fork Strategy that I will present in Spring this year is an opportunity to address
the challenges of sustainable food production and food consumption. It will require close
cooperation between all actors of our society: citizens, companies, civil society, policy
makers and many others. I count on your commitment to contribute to deliver more

sustainable Europe for all of us.

I look very much forward to working with you in the coming years.

R

European Dairy Association
22 — 28 avenue d’Auderghem
1040 Brussels
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